The Lions Head, Winterslow as it is today

Still on Premises After Hours

Salisbury County Petty Sessions, Tuesday Before Earl Radnor and other magistrates.

Henry Stone and Silas Stone were summoned by P.C. Biggs for being on the premises of the Lion’s
Head, at Winterslow, after the hours fixed for closing on the night of Good Friday.

One of the defendants said he went to get a pint of beer, not knowing that the house would not be kept
open until 11, as on ordinary nights.

Mr. Supt. Wells said the police did not press for a penalty. They simply wished the public to understand
the law relating to the question. Defendants were discharged on payment of costs.

Western Gazette, 24 April 1874
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